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MEETING
CANCELLATION
NOTICE

TRI-AGENCY COMMITTEE
March 18, 2020 — 3:30 p.m.
Hesperia Unified School District
15576 Main Street
Hesperia, CA 92345

The March 18, 2020, meeting of the Tri-Agency Committee is being
CANCELLED. The next regularly scheduled meeting is Wednesday,
April 15,2020, at 3:30 p.m. at the Hesperia Unified School District,
Superintendent's Conference Room, 15576 Main Street, Second Floor,
Hesperia. An agenda will be posted prior to the meeting.

I, Lori Mente, do hereby certify that I caused to be emailed to the designated entities, and to be posted
the foregoing Notice on Tuesday, March 17, 2020, on the Hesperia Unified School District website
and at the Hesperia Unified School District, 15576 Main Street, Hesperia, CA 92345.
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BY: Lori Mente

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent and Board
Hesperia Unified School District




